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May 13,	
  2016

City of Toronto Public Works and Infrastructure	
  Committee
10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall
10 Queen Street West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Billy Dertilis
Chair,	
  Danforth Mosaic BIA
207 Danforth Avenue
Toronto ON M4C 1J8

RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT – DANFORTH	
  MAJOR CORRIDOR STUDY

Dear Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

am writing to you on behalf of the Danforth Mosaic BIA Board of Directors to express our	
  
enthusiasm and support for the Danforth Avenue Major	
  Corridor	
  Study -­‐ agenda	
  item	
  PW13.11:
Ten Year Cycling Corridor Study.	
  Stretched across 3km stretch of busy corridor,	
  the Danforth
Mosaic BIA recognizes both the positive and negative impacts of traffic flow,	
  and we	
  are	
  keen to
take any opportunity to improve the livability of	
  our neighbourhood	
  as a means of increasing
access to and the safety of local business.

Following the	
  lead of Councillor Paula Fletcher,	
  we request that the study take place in 2017, so
that	
  it coincides with the Avenue Study already scheduled to take place along Danforth Avenue.	
  
Both	
  of these studies will help	
  shape the future character of our community, and	
  we want to	
  
make sure that the two studies	
  do not happen in isolation.

The Danforth Mosaic Business Improvement Area represents 500+ businesses across 3km of
Danforth Avenue between	
  Jones Avenue and Westlake	
  Avenue, and works to promote	
  our
neighbourhood	
  as a great place to	
  work and	
  live.	
  

Sincerely,

Billy Dertilis
Chair, Danforth	
  Mosaic BIA


